
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY CHALLENGE 
 

At St Mary’s school, we are promoting a love of Reading across the 
school. So ahead of World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March, please get 

reading whatever you love, wherever you can! 
 

For our school wide competition, please take a photo of yourself reading 
in the most unusual or creative place you can! Send photos into your 

class teacher via Dojo/Tapestry by Monday the 1st March to enter. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

If you would prefer the image of your child reading not be used on any displays in 
school, please let your class teacher know. 

 

 


